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PRESS NOTICE 
 

 
THE RE-SCHEDULING OF THE AUCTION OF 0¼% TREASURY GILT 2031 FROM 3 

MARCH 2021 TO 4 MARCH 2021 

Following the announcement earlier today by the Chancellor of the Exchequer that the 

Budget will be published on 3 March 2021, the UK Debt Management Office (DMO) is 

announcing that the auction of 0¼% Treasury Gilt 2031, currently scheduled for Wednesday 

3 March 2021, will now be held one day later, on Thursday 4 March 2021. Further details 

relating to this auction will now be published at 3:30pm on Thursday 25 February 2021.  

 


